
4 April 2013 
 
The Great Barrier Reef is in peril from inappropriate decisions regarding ports 
and land use along the Queensland coast. Please stop all development or we 
risk the international embarrassment of the delisting of the Reef as a World 
Heritage Area, because its ecological integrity will have been severely 
compromised 
 
 
Kind regards 
Susan Quinnell 
 


